
 
 
March 28, 2014 
 
Mr. Dave Whaley 
Legislative Staff 
House Committee on Natural Resources 
Subcommittee on Fisheries, Wildlife, Oceans and Insular Affairs 
1324 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington DC 2015 
 
 
Dear Mr. Whaley: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to address the additional questions that Committee members 
had following the Committee on Natural Resources legislative hearing on Friday, February 28, 
2014 on the discussion draft titled H.R._ “Strengthening Fishing Communities and Increasing 
Flexibility in Fisheries Management Act.” 
 
My responses to the submitted questions are attached.  Please feel free to contact me or 
Council staff if we can be of further assistance. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Dorothy Lowman 
Chair 
Pacific Fishery Management Council 
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